

Toronto District School Board

WEST EDUCATION OFFICE School Services, WR3 1 Civic Centre Court, Toronto, ON M9C 2B3 Tel: (416) 394-2032 Fax: (416) 329-5660

June 23, 2016

Dear Students, Staff and Parents/Guardians of William Lyon Mackenzie Collegiate Institute,

On behalf of the Toronto District School Board, we take this opportunity to inform you that on Wednesday, June 22, 2016 the Board approved a series of Principal/Vice-Principal transfers and placements. As a result of the transfer process, there will be an administrative change at your school effective September 1, 2016.

We would like to take this opportunity to let you know that Vice-Principal, Mr. Stephan Bibla, will be transferring as Vice-Principal to Lawrence Park Collegiate Institute. We appreciate the strong leadership that Mr. Bibla has provided at William Lyon Mackenzie CI for the past two years. He has persistently shown dedication and constant support for students and staff at the school. We know that you will join us in wishing Mr. Bibla all the very best.

Please join us in welcoming your new Vice-Principal, Mr. Ashraff Khan, to William Lyon Mackenzie Collegiate Institute. Mr. Khan is the current Vice-Principal at John Polanyi Collegiate Institute. He brings extensive experience in science and technology, mathematics and student success. His leadership is rooted in a deep commitment to all students and the importance of positive parents and community involvement in the life of the school. His strengths in working with students, staff, parents and the community along with a wide range of expertise will support a smooth transition for William Lyon Mackenzie Collegiate Institute.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Arp Vice-Chair, TDSB Peter Chang Superintendent WR03 Family of Schools

Pute Chep

H01(WLM VP Transfer June 2016)eb.4143